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03 June 2020 

FTSE Russell announces the following list of companies identified as requiring adjustment under the 

Minimum Foreign Headroom rule.  
 

The full list of securities with a headroom adjustment and the securities that have been deleted due to 
insufficient headroom since the introduction of the Minimum Foreign Headroom rule in September 2014 
are also included. 
 
The companies impacted can be accessed via: 

   
    

 FTSE_Russell_Full_Headroom_Adjustment_List_June_2020.xlsx 
 

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 
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Japan +81 3 4563 6346 

London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 

New York +1866 551 0617 
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